ShopSite Knowledgebase

Notification from PayPal regarding end of support for Payflow Pro V2 and V3 interface

Product: ALL

Version: ALL

Platform: ALL

Will my ShopSite's integration with PayPal Payflow Pro (previously VeriSign Payflow Pro) continue to work
after they end support for connections to their payment gateway service via their V2 and V3 SDK's on
September 1st, 20097 Does this affect my ShopSite?

Solution ID: S5531

Many ShopSite merchants using PayPal Payflow Pro have recently received a notice from PayPal stating that
on September 1st, 2009 support for connections to their payment gateway via their Payflow Pro 2.x, 3.x, 4.0x,
and 4.1x SDK interfaces will end, and that all future interactions with the Payflow Pro payment gateway
should be transacted using their 4.3 or higher SDK or use their direct HTTPS Interface.

ShopSite v10 and newer already uses PayPal Payflow Pro's direct HTTPS Interface, so all ShopSite stores
v10 and newer that are configured to use the PayPal Payflow Pro gateway should experience no interruption
of Payflow Pro service due to this discontinuation.

ShopSite v9.x and older use the Payflow Pro v2 SDK, so Payflow Pro credit card processing will cease to
work in these versions on September 1st, 2009. If you are using ShopSite v9.x and older and using (or plan
to use) the PayPal Payflow Pro payment gateway in your ShopSite, please contact your ShopSite reseller
ASAP regarding upgrading your ShopSite to v10 or newer so that your PayPal Payflow Pro service through
ShopSite will not be interrupted when the Payflow Pro v2 SDK service is ended by PayPal on September
1st, 20009.

See also:

https://lwww.paypal.com/gatewayupdate

https://cms.paypal.com/us/cgi-bin/?cmd=_render-content&content_ID=developer/gateway_update_merchant_cart

https://support.shopsite.com/KBase/questions/2518/
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